

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE OF BUDOCK PARISH COUNCIL HELD IN BUDOCK VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE ROOM ON 17TH JUNE 2014

PRESENT: Cllrs Mrs Clark, Fairbank (Chairman), Hart and Hennell.

ALSO PRESENT: Mrs Iddon, Clerk.

1. SAFETY PROCEDURES.

The Chairman explained the safety procedures.

2. TO ACCEPT APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE.

Apologies were received and approved from Cllrs Gibson, and Mrs Perham.

3. MEMBERS TO DECLARE ANY DISCLOSABLE PECUNIARY AND NON PECUNIARY INTERESTS AND ANY GIFTS RECEIVED.

There were no interests declared.

4. TO CONSIDER REQUESTS FROM COUNCILLORS FOR DISPENSATIONS.

There were no requests for dispensations from members.

5. PUBLIC COMMENTS ON ITEMS ON THE AGENDA

None.

- 6. TO CONSIDER PLANNING APPLICATIONS RECEIVED FROM CORNWALL COUNCIL
 - i) PA14/04230 Single storey extension to accommodate additional mechanical and electrical equipment and landscaping works Maenporth Leisure Complex, Maenporth Estate, Maenporth –Mr Robert Reid

A general discussion took place after all present perused the plans.

It was proposed by Cllr Fairbank and seconded by Cllr Hennell and:

RESOLVED that Budock Parish Council have no objections to this application, but does have concerns about the potential loss of two trees.

It is hoped that these will be retained, but if not, then at least two more trees are planted on the site.

On a vote being taken it was unanimously agreed that the above comments be submitted.

There being no further business the meeting closed at 10.40am

Signed	Date:	30 th June 2014
Chairman		

Clerk: Mrs L Iddon, Budock Village Hall, Budock Water, TR11 5DR
Telephone: 01326 373727 Email: clerk@budockparish.net Website: www.budockparish.net